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Dear Lawrence 6-8 Families, 
I hope your school year is off to a good start. My name is Alli Armstrong-Javors 
and I am excited to be joining the Lawrence team as the new 6-8th grade 
guidance counselor. I am touched by how welcoming and friendly the students 
have been as I have settled in. 
 
I have spent the past decade working in public schools and community-based 
organizations that serve youth. I graduated from Tufts University with a 
bachelor’s degree in child development and got my master’s and CAS from the 
Harvard Graduate School of Education. In addition to being a school social 
worker, I am a licensed mental health counselor and have a small private 
practice in Cambridge where I work with LGBTQ youth. 
 
Emerging adolescence is a unique period of growth and I am passionate about 
working with middle and high school aged students. I love supporting students 
as they navigate the complexities of academics, social relationships, identity, 
and much more. 
 
I am thrilled to be part of the Lawrence 6-8 community and look forward to 
meeting you all. Please feel free to reach out should you want to discuss your 
child’s needs in any way. I am at the school Monday-Friday and can be reached 
over email at: allison_armstrong_javors@psbma.org  
Warmly, 
Alli Armstrong-Javors, LMHC 
6-8 Guidance Counselor 
Lawrence School 



 

	


